
 

 

 

 

 

3 October 2022 
 
Dear Parents or Carers, 
 
I would like to invite you to our Year 7 Meet the Tutor Parents’ Evening, which will take place in 
classrooms on: Tuesday 11th October 2022, between 4 – 6.00pm. These meetings will be scheduled 
using an appointment system. 
 
The primary purpose of the evening is to discuss how your child has settled here at Eskdale.  
 
Please confirm your attendance at the Year 7 Meet the Tutor Parents’ Evening by completing the 
following online form, stating your preference for a meeting time either between 4pm and 5pm or 
between 5pm and 6pm. Ahead of the evening, you will be sent an email informing you of the time of 
your appointment. You can access the form by clicking here. 
 
I would also like take this opportunity to remind you that all parents and carers are welcome to 
contact school on 01947 602856 or via email: post@eskdale-school.co.uk at any time and there will 
be a response. As a school, we place considerable value on our communication and cooperation with 
parents/carers and our school is always open to you.  
 
 
With best wishes, 
 

 
 
Mrs Z Hurworth 
Assistant Head of School 
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